To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter of recommendation on behalf of Ms. Evan Williams for an elementary teaching position.

Ms. Williams is currently working with Title 1 reading students in my room. She is very receptive to the needs of all students and takes the initiative to offer assistance to whomever is in need.

Evan also facilitates Leveled Literacy Intervention and the Quick Reads program with my students. Her technology background was put to great use in creating our elementary school newsletter.

Ms. Williams is always eager to do whatever is necessary to assist me or the students.

Evan's pleasant, easy-going and flexible disposition make her easy to work with. Her desire to both learn and provide assistance, prove that she definitely has what it takes to be successful in an elementary classroom.

Ms. Williams would make an excellent addition to your staff.

Sincerely,

Gaylynn G Kuncio